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Advanced Change Notification #SC021601

1.0 Date of Notice: 4/19/02
2.0 Product Identification: All speeds and packages of the

following devices are going to be
affected by this change notification:
AT49F4096A     AT49F8192A(T)
AT49BV4096A    AT49BV8192A(T)
AT49LV4096A   AT49LV8192A(T)

3.0 Description of Change: AT49 series 4M, 4096A and 8M,
8192A(T) will be shrunk from current
.35um process to a .25um process.

4.0 Reason for Change: To improve manufacturing efficiencies
and decrease lead-times.

5.0 Quantifiable impact on quality or
reliability and rationale for this
position:

None.

6.0 Qualification data where
applicable:

Available upon request.

7.0 Implementation Date: Sample date:  May 1, 2002.
Production date: August 1, 2002

8.0 Identification method to
distinguish changes (e.g. date
code, part number, etc.):

These shrink devices are form, fit and
functionally equivalent to the older
device.  Part markings and order
designators remain the same.

9.0 Atmel Contact: Name:
Street:
City and State:
ZIP Code:
Telephone:
Fax:
E-mail:

Pete Cannon
2325 Orchard Parkway
San Jose, CA
95131
(408) 436-4122
(408) 436-4284
pcannon@atmel.com

10.0 Additional Information:


